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Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 

From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 

Sent: 

To: 
Subject: your comments in case 2009-00549 - Louisville Gas & Electric Co. rates 
Dear Mr. Buckman: 

Saturday, March 06, 2010 11 133 AM 

Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Louisville Gas & Electric 
Co. Your comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission’s review as it considers 
this matter. As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2009-00549. Please cite it in any 
future correspondence regarding this case so that your comments may be readily directed to the 
case file. 

Thank you again for your interest. 

Andrew Melnykovych 
Director of Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
502-564-3940 ~ 2 0 8  

From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Friday, March 05, 2010 1:55 PM 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subject: FW: rate increase by L.G.&E. case # 2009-00549 

_____--_______._____------------------------ 
From: Charles Buckman[SMTP:REDACTED] 
Sent: Friday, March 05, 2010 1:54:56 PM 
To: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Subject: rate increase by L.G.&E. case # 2009-00549 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

I would like to make a comment about LG&Es rate request. I live on a fixed income, social security, and 
am not going to get a raise this year, and probably not next year as well. This makes it difficult to keep up 
with the cost of everything else rising. I think LG&Es request is out of line. I also lost a refrigerator and 
freezer full of food both times the electricity went out. I did not get reimbursed for the loss of my food 
Fixing electric lines should just be the cost of doing business. This is all I have to say about case #2009- 
00549. My name is Charles Buckman @ 11024 Chapel Hill Rd. Louisville Ky. 40229-2108. Thank you 
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